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24 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians of Year 11 Students 
 
Following our Open Evening, applications are now open for Arden Sixth Form for 
September 2024.  
 
Please take a look at our dedicated Application Hub  which contains full details about 
the application process including the online application form. This can also be accessed 
from the Sixth Form page of the main Arden website. 
 
We would also welcome your feedback following the Open Evening and would be 
grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete this Feedback Form. 
 
The deadline for applications is: 3:30pm on 9th February 2024 
 (Any applications received after this time will be treated as ‘Late’ and are significantly less likely to be 

successful.) 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
Arden Sixth Form Team 
 
sixthform@arden.solihull.sch.uk 
01564 732644 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STATION ROAD   KNOWLE   SOLIHULL   B93 0PT 
01564 773 348 

WWW.ARDEN.SOLIHULL.SCH.UK 

 

https://sites.google.com/arden.solihull.sch.uk/2024applicationhub/home
https://forms.gle/aCqz6Z6BckW5FSTj6
mailto:sixthform@arden.solihull.sch.uk

